
From: Scott Sneller scott@simplysigns.com 

Sent: 03 March 2017 17:08 

To: Business Licence 

Subject: Re: Greenes Bar Neasden 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to you as I understand that Greene’s Neasden is to lose their licence. 

Greenes is a very important part of our community here in Neasden; without Greenes there is 

nowhere else like it that people can meet in the evenings. We regularly visit and find the staff and 

regulars to be welcoming and it would be very much a shame if we could no longer do so. 

On behalf of the team @ SimplySigns, I hope that you can reconsider this decision. 

Regards, 

Scott Sneller / Production Manager 

 

Simply Signs Ltd. 

311 Neasden Lane North 

Corner of North Circular Rd (A406) 

London NW10 0AG 
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